blangille@albemarle.org

Telephone: (434) 296-5832 ext.3432

August 5, 2024

Jeffrey Ange 331 Key West Drive Charlottesville, VA 22911 Jgange331@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Ange

At its meeting on July 23, 2024, the Albemarle County Planning Commission recommended approval of ZMA202300001 by a vote of 6:0, (Commissioner Firehock absent) for the reasons stated in the staff report.

Should you have any questions regarding the action, please contact me.

Sincerely, Cameron Langille Principal Planner Planning Division

CC: Maple Grove Christina Church 321 Proffit Road

Charlottesville, VA 22911 office@thegrovecville.org